From: Drew Nelson

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Elimination of Parking Minimums
Date: Monday, August 9, 2021 11:20:28 PM

Council Members,
I’'m writing to urge you to eliminate parking minimums in Saint Paul.

A huge portion of our city is already dedicated to car parking, we are experiencing a massive housing shortage, and
facing climate disaster. Better enabling dense housing and prioritizing multi-modal transportation are two small
ways we can positively impact our city and our climate, and eliminating parking minimums is one part of that
approach. Please support the Saint Paul of tomorrow, instead of locking us in to the unsustainable mode of past
years.

Thank you-
Drew Nelson

1407 Palace Ave
Ward 3
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